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RE:

GROUP
COMMUNICATIONS BASED RESOURCE GROUP

Jvne 26,2024
Senf Vio Certified Moil

Jeffry S.C. Chong

I-Mobile Site ld: SF72032M
T-Mobile Site Nqme: SF2032 The Squore
Site Address: 2045 Novoto Blvd, Novoto, CA 94947

To Whom lt Moy Concern:

This letter is to provide notice thot Tenont, now port of T-Mobile USA, lnc., hereinofter referred to os "T-Mobile",
needs to perform site modificotion work on its communicotions focility. T-Mobile volues its londlords ond wonts
to keep you informed of its mointenonce ond upgrodes on the ontenno focilities instolled on your property. The
work will consist of replocing ontennos, rodios, ond cobinets, odding ontennos, ond removing oll unused
equipment. All work will be conducted within T-Mobile's existing leosed spoce.

The work is not very different from routine mointenonce work thot T-Mobile does ond will not interfere with your
business or tenonts. The work will be performed in fullcomplionce with the Agreement ond oll opplicoble lows
ond regulotions.

Pleose review the ottoched drowings doted 6-12-2024 ond reply wiih your opprovol ond consent of the work
set forth therein ond os described obove by signing where designoted below ond returning vio moil or emoil.

Thonk you in odvonce for your cooperotion. lf you hove ony questions or require odditionol informotion, pleose
coll me of (5,l0) 499-4265 or emoilot vonessoh@thecbrgroup.com.

Sincerely,

Vonesso Horris, Site Acquisition Representotive
The CBR Group {Aufhorized Represenfotives for T-Mobile)

ond Approved by:

{{" 2{
Dote

5,c"
Print Nome

Comments Fulqre f*r4n.1t 5/eru P/": 3 Yan
*Pleose note by signing obove your consent will olso serve to ollow T-Mobile outhorized representotive to file on
opplicotion with the locoljurisdiclion to receive permif opprovol os it relotes to the T-Mobile improvements.



  
  
  

  
August 13, 2024 
      
  

Letter of Authorization  
(Authorization to Represent T-Mobile)  

  
  

RE: T-Mobile Project Site SF72032M – 2045 Novato Blvd, Novato CA 94947 
  
To Whom It May Concern:  
  
Please be advised that “The CBR Group” has been authorized to represent T-Mobile to file 
and obtain planning and building department application approval and to discuss a new 
leasing agreement on their behalf.  
  
Please feel free to contact me at Elizabeth.Rivera@T-Mobile.com if you have any questions.  
  
Best regards,  

 

E. Rivera 
T-Mobile   
Site Development Manager – Development & Engineering 


